
July 25, 2018 
 
University of North Florida 
Department of Art and Design 
1 UNF Drive 
Jacksonville FL 32224 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing in support of Craig Berube-Gray. I am the Director of Sculpture Walk Springfield 
in Jacksonville, FL and Craig was part of the inaugural exhibition that opened November of 
2017 during Porchfest. His large-scale outdoor sculpture “Slices of Heaven” was unanimously 
selected for the exhibition and is very popular with the Springfield community. I personally have 
an affinity, because it relates so well to Florida iconography and culture. Oranges are one of the 
best parts of living here. 
 
The sculpture is currently exhibited for two years in Klutho Park in Jacksonville, FL. The 
sculpture is well created and has been holding up well to the harsh weather and interaction 
from visitors in the park. 
 
I recommend Craig Berube-Gray without hesitation. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jenny K. Hager-Vickery 
Professor, Sculpture 
MFA, Art Studio – Sculpture & Digital Media 
BFA, Art Studio 
BA, Art Education 
 
904.620.4687 (office) 
904.588.2187 (cell) 
 
j.hager@unf.edu 
 
www.havic.org/classes/ 
 


